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A jazzy new musical about the unsung heroines of World War I 
Based on a true story, The Hello Girls reveals the wartime heroism 

of America’s first women soldiers in this jazzy new musical. Fighting 
in France in World War I, the United States Army was having trou-
ble with the phones. With speed essential in the dispatch of infor-
mation, calls weren’t getting through fast enough. Bilingual tele-

phone operators volunteered for the front lines to help turn the tide 
of World War I, then returned home to fight a decades-long battle 

for equality and recognition. The Hello Girls tells a powerful war 
story you only thought you knew… 

Friday 
January 28, 2022 
 

8:00 PM 
HorMEL Theatre 
The Phoenix Theatre Company 
1825 N Central Ave, Phoenix AZ 85004 

$75.00  Per Person 
Pick up tickets  from guild representative in the lobby no 
later than 15 minutes before show time 

PLEASE RSVP  BY January 12, 2022 

The Hello Girls  order Form 

Chair, Patsy J Kelly:  602-977-1240 
President, Janis Saunders: 248-202-4583 


